
STATUS UPDATE

 Warren RECC lobbies are
CLOSED 
Drive-thru windows are OPEN 
Visitors are asked to
reschedule unless it is an
emergency

As of April 22, we are operating
at a LEVEL 3 response. For you
that means:

Visit www.wrecc.com to make
payments or to apply for service. 
 
 

WEEK 3

This week, we want to make sure
that as you are remaining healthy at
home, you are also keeping an eye
on your future. We look forward to
being able to see you face to face
again soon. Until then, we have a few
helpful hints to keep your
pocketbook safe.  As always, we also
have a fun tip for you to enjoy with
your family during this time. 

STATUS UPDATE

http://www.wrecc.com/


BE AWARE! 

REMINDER

Unfortunately, the scammers have
been very active lately. Visit the the
FTC website for helpful tips on
avoiding coronavirus scams at
www.consumer.ftc.gov. To report a
scam, visit the Office of the
Kentucky Attorney General at
www.ag.ky.gov or call 1-888-432-
9257. 
 

Once again, we want to thank
those of you who have reached
out to us before your bill was
due. In these unsettled times,
we are here for you. If you are
having a financial hardship,
please call us at 270-842-6541.
Though our lobbies are closed,
we are still working and we're
here to help! 
 
 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/coronavirus-scams-what-ftc-doing
https://ag.ky.gov/Pages/default.aspx


FUN AT HOME!

This week, we have resources for the
whole family! The Warren County
Public Library has compiled a list of
at-home activities from sing-a-longs
to science projects. They are
organized by age group from infant
to adult. Check out
www.warrenpl.org/at-home for more
information. Enjoy! 
 
 

US CENSUS

Don't forget! The 2020 Census is
still underway! If you haven't
completed it yet, there's stil time.
Visit www.2020census.gov to
complete online. 
 
Looking for work during this time?
The Census is hiring! Visit
www.2020census.gov/jobs to
submit an application.  
 

http://warrenpl.org/at-home/
https://2020census.gov/
https://2020census.gov/en/jobs.html

